
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                           

                                                                    
Reception PE Kit 
 
To support the children with their physical and independence skills we would like 
you to send them to school with their named PE kit in a named bag which they 
can keep at school. They will now get changed into their PE kit at school rather 
than coming to school in their PE kit.  
 
Our school uniform policy is on our website. It is very important for health and 
safety that they have suitable clothing for PE. 
 
They should have in their bag:  

• plain t-shirt 

• plain shorts/leggings/joggers 

• plain pumps or trainers 
Their PE kit can be any plain colour. 
 
Children should not wear any earrings on their PE day which is always Monday. 
 
Please make sure that your child has their PE bag in school for Monday or they 
will not be able to join in with their session. The staff will support the children 
when getting changed into and out of their PE clothes. 
 
They will visit the forest on the alternate Mondays and will need their normal 
uniform with a warm waterproof coat and wellies for this. 
 
Thank you 
 
Mrs Gorman 
Assistant Head & EYFS Leader 
 


